
Edra Morledge

From: Gary Miller cgmiIIerjuneauakhotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 9:36 AM
To: Sen. Kevin Meyer
Cc: Rep. Cathy Munoz; Sen. Dennis Egan
Subject: 56 123

I support SB 123, restricting the use of cell phones in school zones. What about sporting events (these are
mostly events with kids) and around churches (which also have lots of kids). How about store parking lots when
they are very busy? I would prefer a total ban on drivers using cell phones while driving.

Thank you.

Gary Miller
20135 Cohen Dr
Juneau, AK 99801-8211
(907) 789-3757
gmiller I uneauak@hotmail.com
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